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DORO  and Telia in product partnership
DORO, based in Lund, and Telia, have started working together with the aim of jointly
developing and producing products for the consumer market.

The first results of the agreement will be seen in Q3 this year, when DORO  starts delivering
corded and cordless phones to Telia’s stores. The products will carry the Telia trademark.

DORO  is an established retailer of Telia’s services.

”DORO and Telia are entering into an interesting phase of co-operation. DORO is becoming an
even larger supplier to Europe’s former telephone monopolies, and is already a supplier in
Denmark and the Netherlands. We will see similar progress throughout the rest of Europe,” says
Claes Bühler, DORO’s CEO.

”DORO  is happy to have Telia as a client and associate. We see significant opportunities for
developing our co-operation further,” says Ronny Söder, DORO Sweden’s MD.

“Competition between products is stiff. At the same time demand is increasing for a steady
stream of new products. The co-operation gives us the opportunity of exploiting our respective
strengths in sectors where Telia has traditionally set high demands,” says Telia Nära’s Press
Officer, Kåre Sjöholm.

Doro is listed on the OTC-list of the OM Stockholm Exchange and will be listed as one of the
“Attract 40 ” companies on the O-list, from 3 July. DORO will issue its Q2 report on 17 July.
Telia is listed on the A-list of the OM Stockholm Exchange.

More information about DORO can be found at: www.doro.com
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